
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, MAY 7, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I HAVE LOOKED FORWARD TO THIS DAY FOR SEVERAL MONTHS. EVER SINCE THE 

DECISION WAS MADE TO GO AHEAD WITH OUR ANNUAL BUS TRIP TO THE WISCONSIN 

GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL AT THE DELLS. AND I KNOW WE HAVE A NUMBER OF OTHER 

LISTENERS WHO HAVE LOOKING FORWARD TO THIS DAY. OUR BUS FILLED UP VERY 

QUICKLY BUT MANY OTHERS ARE TRAVELING DOWN ON THEIR OWN. SOME OF THEM, 

ABOUT 25, ARE TAKING ADVANTAGE OF OUR SPECIAL GROUP RATE AT THE HOTEL. 

THE WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL IS AN ANNUAL EVENT AND IS USUALLY HELD 

OVER THE MOTHER’S DAY WEEKEND. THE MUSIC GROUPS THAT ATTEND THIS FESTIVAL 

ARE THE BEST OF THE BEST. I HOPE YOU’LL CONSIDER TRAVELING WITH US NEXT YEAR. 

AND BE SURE TO CHECK OUT OUR UPCOMING TRIP TO THE BRANSON FALL PRAISEFEST 

IN OCTOBER. COMPLETE DETAILS ARE FOUND AT OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG. 

I THINK I HAVE TIME FOR ONE MORE SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTER. 

DEAR WRVM. I AM A FAIRLY NEW CHRISTIAN AND WANT TO THANK YOU FOR HOW MUCH 

YOUR STATION HAS HELPED ME GROWN IN THE LORD. I CAN’T READ VERY WELL SO I DEPEND 

ON WRVM PROGRAMS TO LEARN THE SCRIPTURES. LIKE I SAID, I’M A NEW CHRISTIAN…IN 

FACT, I DIDN’T KNOW WHAT SIN WAS UNTIL I LISTENED TO WRVM. THANK YOU FOR 

TEACHING ME SO MUCH. I WAS GLAD TO HEAR THAT GOD DROVE ADAM & EVE OUT OF THE 

GARDEN IN HIS FURY; MAKES ME FEEL BETTER ABOUT MY OLD ’71 PLYMOUTH FURY 

KNOWING THAT GOD AND I DRIVE THE SAME MODEL. AND KING DAVID WOULD PROBABLY 

GET A TICKET ON HIS MOTORCYCLE TODAY BECAUSE HIS TRIUMPH WAS HEARD 

THROUGHOUT THE LAND. I KEEP HEARING ABOUT THE CHILDREN OF ISRAEL IN THE 

DESERT…WHERE WERE THE ADULTS? BUT THE REAL SURPRISE WAS WHEN I HEARD THAT 

REBECCA SMOKED. I HEARD ONE OF YOUR TEACHERS READ FROM ‘THE WORD’ THAT “WHEN 

REBECCA SAW ISAAC, SHE ALIT OFF HER CAMEL.” 

I WILL KEEP LISTENING TO LEARN ALL I CAN ABOUT GOD’S WORD. I AM A SHUT IN AND DON’T 

FEEL GOOD MOST OF THE TIME SO YOUR STATION IS A COMFORT. IN FACT, I HAD TO TAKE 

TWO PAID PILLS BEFORE I COULD LISTEN TO THE ROCKE BROTHERS AND BRIAN HAY 

YESTERDAY. KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK. SIGNED, GROWING AND LEARNING, OLEY BALONEY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


